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Attn: Mr. W. A. Gressett

Re: J. M. State Com #1
#1-K 11-21-27
Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Gressett:

In reference to your letter of February 20, 1976 concerning the
discrepancy of vented gas on Form C-105 and the pipeline connection on
Form C-104, we submit the following explanation as requested,

Although E1 Paso Natural Gas Company actually had a pipeline con-
nection on the above referenced well, the line pressure was approxi-
mately 800 psi as opposed to the well pressure of 25 psi. Therefore,
the pressure of El Paso's line was too great to allow gas from the
well to enter.

If you have any further questions concerning this matter please
feel free to call upon me.

Sincerely yours,

COQUINA OIL CORPORATION
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C. Alan Bump

Engineering Assistant
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